To: J. Crew Customers

From: James@JCrew.com
Subject:  Dear Valued J. Crew Customer

CC/BCC: Leadership at J. Crew

Dear Valued J. Crew Customer,

We have been reviewing orders placed through our online digital shopping cart over the last 24 hours and found that we made a pricing error.  The J. Crew Cashmere Zip Turtleneck Sweater was mistakenly priced at $18 when the correct price should have been $218.  Unfortunately, many delighted customers scrambled to order the bargain cashmere.  Before J. Crew could correct the mistake, hundreds of e-shoppers had bagged the bargain sweater. 

We regret to inform you that we are unable to honor the $18 E-price.  However, in every effort to make things right with our valued customers we have decided to cut the price from $218 to a fantastic $118.80-$130.80 depending on the size you ordered.  Although the pricing mistake was our error, we are not able to fill orders at the $18 price.  Therefore, your order has been cancelled.  The special price is only valid for customers who placed their orders during the previous 24-hour period.

Please forgive us for the error and rest assured that website management will take all necessary steps to prevent a problem like this in the future.  Please feel free to contact customer service with any questions.  We want to thank your for being a valued J. Crew customer.  Have a great day and a wonderful holiday season.

Sincerely,

James

J. Crew Corporate Communications Department

Rebecca Penniccia
BOX 103 Westgate Hills, 
1402 Olive Avenue, 
Mesa, AZ, 85301 

SUBJECT: STATUS OF MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

Dear Becky

We thank you for your application and your interest in our Extended Membership. In order to maintain our award-winning, multiservice program, we are unable to approve many applications. Applicants must have a solid credit rating, and unfortunately, you have not met the criteria. If you have any questions regarding your credit, you are eligible to receive a free credit report from Experian if you mention this application.

Although we cannot offer you an Extended Membership at this moment, we are able to approve your application for other programs. One of these popular programs includes the Drop In and Work Out plan, which offers the use of available facilities on a cash basis. 

I will immediately review your account and send you a brochure of all our cash basis programs. 

Sincerely,

Elmo 
Manager, Gold’s Gym 
